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October 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 

A request for help from Thomas Keble School PTA.    
 

As you know, we are a registered charity, fundraising for resources and activities, to support the 
education and well-being of pupils at our school.   
 

The school is currently undergoing some extensive building work creating new learning areas and 
classrooms to meet the needs of all the children at the school. While funding is in place for the 
building work, some of the additional items will need an alternative funding route. Items we are 
fund raising for include; new science lab furniture, equipment for the PE, Music and Drama 
Departments and outdoor sport and recreation equipment.    
 

 To help finance this project we would like to kindly ask you for a donation of a raffle prize in the 
upcoming Christmas raffle; advertised in the local community and to all our families and members 
of the school. Any donations will be well advertised in the school communications and on our social 
media accounts in recognition of our gratitude. If you have an item you would like to donate please 
bring into the school for the attention of the PTA. Alternatively you can contact us to arrange 
collection Tkpta@thomaskeble-gloucs.sch.uk  
  
We thank you for your continued support  
  
  
Thomas Keble PTA  
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